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1st December 2023

you who were able to attend our parent consultations this Monday. It was, as always, a

lovely opportunity for teachers to catch up with you regarding your child/ren and also
just a nice opportunity to have you here in school to say hello and to ‘catch up’! We have the
Christmas Fayre to look forward to coming up soon too, so it will be lovely to see many of
you all again then. We hope you can make it!
It's been a joy to see less wind and rain this week but this has been replaced by a lot of frost so it is
really starting to feel wintery here now. The vast majority of pupils have come to school prepared for
this weather though and look like they are wrapped up nice and warm. Gloves, scarves and hats are all
welcomed to help keep nice and toasty when outside but we do encourage these to be labelled or have
names written inside just in case they decide to go for a wander at any point during the day.

Another week down and another week ahead to look forward to! Thank you to those of
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I am delighted to announce that
my up and coming maternity
leave and absence as Headteacher
is going to be overseen by Vicki
Hughes.

Vicki is currently Deputy Headteacher
at Wolverham Primary School (a school
within Concordia Multi Academy
Trust) and has a wealth of experience,
including taking on an Acting Head
role for her current school, prior to

Parent Local Academy Board

A message should have gone out to you today
via school spider with an attachment for those
of you who want to be considered for the
current Parent Local Academy Board member.
The deadline for submitting applications

will be Friday 8th December 2023. | will keep
you updated regarding the process and look
forward to hopefully welcoming another great
addition to our schools Local Academy Board.

Learnin?
assembly - Year 2
Year 2 presented

their fabulous
learning assembly

on Wednesday and
wowed everyone with
their very grown up
performance, during
which they spoke

beautifully and clearly.

They are now working

doing so here. With the support of the

P | wider Trust and all of the wonderful hard to get ready
B | staff here in school, | have great faith for the Christmas

# that | am leaving with everything performance!

® | in extremely safe hands. Vicki has
already begun visiting Wimboldsley 4
as part of a transition and handover ROSETTE WINNERS
in advance of my maternity leave and M
has met with myself, Chair of our Local Yaw
Academy Board (Jody Darlington) as T .
well as senior leaders here and staff ARTSMAR COnme H
alike. She will continue to do so in ART  Soph;
the run up to the Christmas break SELFSM Phie S
and I know that you will all make DaiSyM
her feel welcome and a part of our
Wimboldsley family where we will |maans
make sure she has the opportunity /T
to be a visible face for you all. Mrs BoDYSMA Hahna H
Hughes is excited and has a lot to Th
look forward to. | feel very honoured oM
to be able to hand over the reins of Isoh
our lovely school and wider school elo
community to her, during this time. GoLD RogETTE Francesca B







